
 SIGNIFICANT EVENT NOTICES

1 July 2021 
-
30 June 2023



The Fire and Emergency Services Superannuation Board (the Board) seeks to maintain high standards 
of superannuation fund governance.  Good governance requires strong controls that encourage 
robust decision-making, accurate and timely execution of decisions, clear accountability, regular 
review of policies and transparency.
The Board is responsible for the Fire and Emergency Services Superannuation Fund (the Fund).

The following table is a summary of the Significant Event Notices made to members in the 
past two years.

NOTICE DATE NATURE OF THE EVENT OR CHANGE IMPACT OF THE CHANGE

1 June 2022 The Growth Investment Option closed. 1. The Growth Option closed to all members on  
30 June 2022.

2. No investment or contributions were allowed into the 
Growth Option after 30 June 2022.

3. All members invested in the Growth Option as at close 
of business on 30 June 2022 had their investment 
reallocated and invested in the Smoothed Option on 
1 July 2022.
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